

West Lakeview Neighbors Meeting Minutes Monday, May 14, 2018; 7:00 p.m. | Butcher's Tap | 18 present

Michael Sewall called the meeting to order 7:00 p.m.

Alderman Tom Tunney, 44th Ward

Ald. Tunney gave updates about the 44th Ward. He said he was concerned with the potential closure of a branch courtroom on Belmont Avenue and said the closure would have a negative impact on crime. There are upcoming tax appeal workshops at the 44th Ward office. Deadline to appeal is June 7.

Heather Way Kitzes, Chicago Cubs

Heather gave an update on the Cubs. She said all of the restaurants in Hotel Zachary are now open or should be open soon. The Park at Wrigley was renamed Gallagher Way and will have lots of summer programming, including the farmers market and movie nights. The Cubs recently did a neighborhood cleanup day with East Lakeview Neighbors and there is an opportunity for WLVN to do one, too.

WLVN Bylaws Amendments

Board member Michael Sewall said that the vote on amending the WLVN bylaws would need to be tabled, as votes require at least 15 paid members in attendance to vote. The vote will be at the next meeting on July 9. In the meantime, residents can go to the WLVN website to read about the proposed changes to the bylaws.

WLVN Committee Updates

Michael said plans are almost finalized for this year's street festival, which is WLVN's biggest fundraiser. There will be more announcements soon. Michael said that if people are interested in joining a committee, they can talk to him after the meeting. It's a good way to get more involved in the community.

Meeting adjourned at 7:32 p.m. The next meeting is July 9.